MINUTES OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS of the SPACE CENTER ROTARY CLUB

Meeting was held at the Holiday Inn on September 9,1980, at 7:00 A.M. Pete Gist presided.

Those in attendance were:

Floyd Boze	Dick Brown	Chuck Jacobson
Bill Webb	Charles Hartman	Larry Rowe
Bob Mitchell	Al Jowid	Carl Lambert
Gene Lindquist	Pete Gist	Lou Rodriguez
Jack Eggleston	Bob Stephens	Al Ligrani

- 1) Al Jowid reported on Shrimporee progress. Shrimp suit is available for delivery on Sept. 9,1980.
- 2) Chuck Jacobson to follow through on status of tax exemption number.
- 3) Bill Webb requested board approval for membership Stephen T.
 Turner--Classification: Security Brokerage. Proposed by Dave Ross.
 Motion to approve and second. Boze made motion to return application to classification committee for review. Second. Amended motion approved with one negative vote. Application tabled pending further review by membership committee.
- Dick Brown reported Pete Gonzales attended info briefing and is to be reinstated pending payment of dues of \$24.00 plus \$10.00 reinstatement fee.

Charles Hartman